
From: Emmanuel Krasner <manny.krasner@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 7:52 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Project is a bad idea  
  
Emmanuel Krasner 
31 Reservoir Rd 
Famington,, NH 03835 
 
October 10, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Dear Members of the Site Evaluation Committee:  
 
You should reject the proposed Northern Pass project.  It does not provide any appreciable benefit to the citizens and property 
owners of New Hampshire, and it will have many negative impacts.  The evidence before you establishes that any electric cost 
reductions will be microscopic at best.   Against this tiny "benefit" at the enormous costs.  Damage to the aesthetics of the north 
country, and to the tourist industry.  Damage to wildlife habitat.  Traffic tie ups further hurting tourism during 
construction.  Potential water quality degradation. 
 
It will actually cost jobs.  If Canadian hydro power is not used to meet the standards for "renewable" energy in Massachusetts and 
Connecticut, then the alternative will have to be construction of local solar and wind installations that will employ more 
construction workers over a longer period of time, than northern pass, and income generated will be local.   
 
Finally, the alleged environmental benefits here will be out weighed by the degradation and loss of forest in Canada.  Northern Pass 
is a Lose-Lose project.  Please reject it. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Emmanuel Krasner 
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